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We are writing to voice concern about changes the Federal Communications Commission has
proposed for its rules to promote localism (localism proceeding - Docket No. 04-233). While we
applaud the FCC for moving forward in suggesting modifications to policy in order to improve
programming targeted to local needs and interests, we are concerned that certain proposed rules
would adversely impact the ability of small, locally-owned broadcasters to serve their
communities, primarily in Maine.

The proposed rule changes that are of concern are the Physical Presence and the Main Studio
rules. The Physical Presence rule would require broadcasters to maintain a physical presence at
each radio broadcasting facility during all hours of operation. The Main Studio rule would
reinstate the pre-I987 requirement that all broadcasters maintain their main transmitting studio in
their communities of license instead of the current requirement of within 25 miles from the center
of the community. Reinstating these policies to their more constrictive versions will have a
serious, if not disastrous, economic impact on small broadcasters and their ability to continue
operating.

The FCC should not impose rules that unduly undermine the very efforts that such rules are
installed to achieve. Small, locally-owned broadcasters are the stewards of localism-a recent
GAO report and the FCC's abandoned 2003 report indicate as much by finding local media
outlets are more likely to provide local programs that meet the needs of residents in the market
compared to national outlets. These rule changes could create significant financial burdens to
small, independent broadcasters--quite possibly forcing them out of business or having to sell out
to larger media outlets. So instead of promoting localism, the rules could ultimately perpetuate
media consolidation.

We hope the Commission will reconsider the impact that these rule modifications will have on
small, independent broadcasters' ability to continue operating and examine exemptions for small
broadcasters or alternative approaches to promote local programming with respect to these two
items.
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